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Alex and Jim,
Here is a brief update on this spill.
Laramie has implemented a clean-up procedure this morning that will include the following;

1. Entrada has been directed to delineate the spill area, gather preliminary soil and water samples for analysis.

2. A roustabout crew is in route with backhoe and dump truck to excavate all the material and dispose of it at the Green Leaf disposal facility
outside of DeBeque.

3.0nce Entrada feels all the material is excavated below the contaminated level, they will gather confirmation samples at the same points
they gathered the preliminary soil samples.

The contractor who spilled the work is conducting and internal investigation on why procedures were not followed. Laramie is actually in disbelief
this particular contractor would do anything of

this sort in their operations. They are normally very diligent in having containment under all their equipment, so are aware of the sensitive nature
of incidents such as this. Laramie cant’ fathom why they would ignore protocol

during rig down.

Wayne Bankert | Regulatory & Environmental Manager

760 Horizon Drive., STE 101
Grand Junction, CO 81506
wbankert@laramie-energy.com
Direct: 970.812.5310

Cell: 970.985.5383

Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us> Fri, Oct 11, 2019 at 11:15 AM
To: Jim Hughes - DNR <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>

Jim- | reviewed and Pass the Initial F19. When you get a chance, could you upload Wayne's email to Spill ID: 468737.
Thanks

Alex
[Quoted text hidden]

Alex Fischer, P.G.
Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado
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